
 

The Planning Inspectorate 
 
[via Planning Inspectorate website] 
 
 
 
 
 

Our ref: NA/2024/116840/06-L01 
Your ref: H2Teesside 
 
Date:  31 January 2025 
 
 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
H2TEESSIDE PROJECT – ENVIRONMENT AGENCY COMMENTS ON DEADLINE 
6 SUBMISSIONS  
LAND EITHER SIDE OF THE RIVER TEES WITHIN THE BOROUGHS OF 
REDCAR AND CLEVELAND AND STOCKTON-ON-TEES ON TEESSIDE AND 
THE BOROUGH OF HARTLEPOOL IN COUNTY DURHAM       
 
Please find enclosed the Environment Agency’s (EA) comments on the Applicants 
Deadline 6 submissions, which were uploaded to the planning inspectorate website 
on 22 January 2025.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this letter.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Cameron Chandler 
Planning Advisor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



REP6a-017 H2 Teesside Limited 8.32 Applicant's Responses to D6 
submissions - Rev 0 

REF.NO. EA Comments 

[REP6-008] 
EA Comments 
on Applicant’s  
response to 
ExQ2.10.1 
 

We note the applicant’s response to our comments regarding the 
adjacent Part 2A site and are satisfied with their response. We 
agree that should ground breaking be required in this area, any 
required further investigations can be provided through 
requirement 12 of the DCO. 

[REP6-008] 
EA23 

The EA have provided our standardised set of protective 
provisions to the applicant, including an explanatory note. We 
would expect that these standard provisions for the EA are 
substituted for the applicant’s current draft as presented in the 
Draft DCO document.  

 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/ipc/uploads/projects/EN070009/EN070009-001764-H2T%20DCO%208.32%20Applicant's%20Responses%20to%20D6%20submissions%20Rev%200%20January%202025.pdf

